
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 

TO THE INVITATION TO BID (ITB) DOCUMENTS 

 

Project:    HOMER HARBOR FLOAT CATHODIC PROTECTION PROJECT  

Addendum Issue Date:    SEPTEMBER 12, 2022     

Bid/RFP Due Date:    2:00 P.M., WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 28, 2022  

Previous Addenda Issued:    NONE      

Issued By:    JANETTE KEISER, PE, PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR 

Proposers must acknowledge receipt of this addendum prior to the date set for bid opening by one 
of the following methods: 

(1) By acknowledging receipt of this addendum in the proposal submitted (use addendum 
acknowledgement form). 

(2) By facsimile (fax) or email which will need to include a reference to the project and each 
of the addendum numbers. 

The ITB documents require acknowledgement individually of all addenda to the drawings and/or 
specifications or questions regarding the project. This is a mandatory requirement and any proposal 
received without acknowledgment of receipt of addenda may cause the proposal to be considered 
non-responsive. 

 

1.   Due Date of the Bid has been amended to 2:00 p.m. Wednesday, September 28, 2022 in the 
Conference Room Upstairs at City Hall. 

 
This is to allow adequate time for responses to Plan Holder’s questions and provide updated 
information regarding depths measurements in the harbor.  A separate addendum will be issued for 
those topics. 

 

 


